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Opening doors with learning, faith and care  FRIDAY 1ST MARCH 2024 
 

 

CONGRATULATIONS MUSIC STARS 

Following the first of our fantastic 
music concerts at the end of last 
half-term, we were delighted to 
award all of the children who have 
started or continued their small 
group music tuition this year with 
their certificates of musical 
achievement this week, in 
recognition of how far they have 
come on their musical journey this 
year. Congratulations to all! 

 

THANKYOU FOR COMING! 

This week we welcomed our Year 1 and Year 2 parents in for a Maths 
Workshop to find out how Maths is taught at St. Peter’s and what 
parents/carers can do to support learning in this area at home. Thank 
you to everyone who was able to join us, we hope that you found it 
useful and for those unable to attend resources and information have 
now been sent home with the children. Next week we look forward to 
welcoming our Reception parents for a Speech and Language 
workshop, we hope that you are able to join us.  
 

COMING UP THIS WEEK …  
• World Book Day: Please be reminded that children are invited 

to come to school dressed as book characters on Thursday 7th 
March to celebrate world book day.  

• Mother’s Day Breakfast: Our first session of Mother’s Day 
breakfast is on Friday next week from 8.30am – 9.30am. No 
need to book in advance, cost for this will be £1 per person on 
the door (cash/card) and entry will be via the OOSC gate at the 
rear of the dining room. We can’t wait to welcome all of our 
wonderful families to share in this special occasion! 

• Upcoming School Trips: All classes from Year 1 – Year 6 have 
an educational trip coming up in the next 2 weeks. Please 
ensure that you have given consent for the visit and paid any 
outstanding fees by 08.03.2024.  

 

ONLINE SAFETY – WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
Over the past few weeks we have had a numbers of concerns raised 
regarding children’s conduct on mobile phones outside of school, 
particularly when using Whats App. Can we please urge all 
parents/carers to regularly check children’s phones and speak with 
children about what to do if they are worried/ upset about anything 
that they see to ensure that any inappropriate conduct is quickly 
addressed. A parent information guide to managing WhatsApp safely 
is available overleaf and if you need any further advice please do not 
hesitate to speak with us, we are always happy to help!  

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  
 

* Please see individual letters for more 
information 

 

05.03.24 Rec Parent Workshop: 
Speech and Language  
Parents invited at 2.45pm 

 
 

06.03.24 Year 2 Visit to Ancient High 

House 

17. 

 

07.03.24 World Book Day 
Learners invited to dress up as their 

favourite character.  

 
 

08.03.24 Mother’s Day Breakfast 

(Session 1) 8.30am – 9.30am 

 

11.03.24 Mother’s Day Breakfast 
(Session 2) 8.00am – 9.00am 

 

11.03.24 Sport Enrichment Day: 

Quidditch World Cup 
 

12.03.24 Y5/Y6 Visit to RAF Cosford 

 

13.03.24 Y1 Visit to Ancient High 

House 

 

14.03.24 Y3/4 River Studies 
Expedition 

 

15.03.24 Red Nose Day 

See Class Dojo for Details 

 
 

20.03.24 PTFA Easter 
Eggstravaganza! 
After school activity 3.30pm – 

5.00pm 
 

22.03.24 
 

 
22.03.24 

Year 6 Social Action Project 
Presentation  
Y6 parents invited for 9.15am 
 

Open Door Friday @ 2.45pm 




